From: (CAB-BARROSO) Sent: Thursday 24 April 2014 13:05 To: (CAB-BARROSO) Subject: FW: Goldman Sachs European Macro Conference - 2 June 2014 Please could you register? Member of Cabinet of President Barroso European Commission Tel: +32 2 296 Fax: +32 2 292 Email: @ec.europa.eu ----Original Message----From: (CAB-BARROSO) Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 1:05 PM To: 'Cosco, Jenny' (CAB-BARROSO) Subject: RE: Goldman Sachs European Macro Conference - 2 June 2014 Dear Jenny, Thank you for your kind email. I will check where things stand on this (it is not something I've been directly involved in) and will get back to you shortly. Best wishes, Member of Cabinet of President Barroso European Commission Tel: +32 2 296 Fax: +32 2 292 Email: @ec.europa.eu ----Original Message----From: Cosco, Jenny [mailto:xxxxxxxxx.xxxx@xx.xxx] Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 8:57 AM (CAB-BARROSO) (CAB-BARROSO) Subject: Goldman Sachs European Macro Conference - 2 June 2014 Dear ,

I hope that you are well.

I wanted to get in touch with you regarding an invitation to President Barroso to speak at Goldman Sachs' third annual European Macro Conference on Monday, 2 June 2014 at the Hilton Park Lane, London.

The invitation was extended to the President by my colleague several weeks ago via
Ambassador Vale de Almeida.

I am not sure if it is yourself or another colleague with whom I could speak with regarding the invitation $\ \ \,$

and whether the President would be interested and available to speak at our conference?

By way of background, this conference brings together over 700 of our most important clients, including

senior leaders of prominent pension funds, insurance companies, banks, asset managers, and corporates

from across Europe and around the world.

We hold Macro Conferences across Europe, Asia, and the Americas and speakers in recent years have

included President George W. Bush, former President of France, Nicolas Sarkozy, former Federal Reserve

Chairman Alan Greenspan, former Governor of the Bank of England Lord Mervyn King, former President

of the European Central Bank Jean-Claude Trichet and U.S. Secretary of Defence Robert Gates.

Many thanks in advance for any assistance you are able to provide in this matter.

Best regards, Jenny Cosco

Goldman Sachs International

Peterborough Court | 133 Fleet Street | London EC4A 2BB Tel: +44 (0) 207 774 6559 I Fax: +44 (0) 207 774 4477

Email: xxxxxxxx.xxxx@xx.xxx

Jenny Cosco Government Affairs

Authorised by the Prudential Regulation Authority and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority and Prudential Regulation Authority

This e-mail may contain information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise protected from

disclosure. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail, do not duplicate or redistribute it by any

means. Please delete it and any attachments and notify the sender that you have received it in error.

Unintended recipients are prohibited from taking action on the basis of information in this e-mail.

E-mail messages may contain computer viruses or other defects, may not be accurately replicated on

other systems, or may be intercepted, deleted or interfered with without the knowledge of the sender or

the intended recipient. If you are not comfortable with the risks associated with e-mail messages, you

may decide not to use e-mail to communicate with Goldman Sachs.

Goldman Sachs reserves the right, to the extent and under circumstances permitted by applicable law, to

retain, monitor and intercept e-mail messages to and from its systems. See the

http://www.gs.com/disclaimer/afg/ for important information regarding this message and your reliance on information contained in it.